B.A.A. Historical Section Meeting

Saturday 28th March 2015 – National Maritime Museum, Greenwich
A Joint Meeting with the 
Society for the History of Astronomy
Our section meeting this year takes place on Saturday 28th March 2015, at the National Maritime Museum, Romney Road, Greenwich, SE10 9NF, from 10:00 to 17:00 (doors open at 09:30) – please note the earlier starting times.  The cost will be £5 for BAA and SHA members and £10 for non-members, including refreshments but not lunch. Please pre-book using the enclosed booking form (pre-payment by March 20th, please) – the NMM require prior registration.
Timetable:
09:30


Doors open

09:30 – 10:00
Refreshments & Registration
10:00 – 10:05
Introduction and Welcome – Mike Frost and Kevin Kilburn (acting SHA Chairman) 
10:05 – 10:45
Tony Kinder –‘A Survey of the Historical Membership of the BAA and the SHA’

10:45 – 11:25
Roger Jones and Kevin Johnson –‘The SHA online Survey by County’

11:25 – 12:05
Prof Jay Pasachoff –‘Galileo Galilei and Simon Marius: their 1609 and 1610 discoveries’

12:05 – 13:20
Lunch Break (The NMM has an excellent café and there are lots of eateries in Greenwich)

13:20 – 13:25
Welcome back

13:25 – 14:20
Bob Marriott – ‘William Dawes and William Rutter Dawes’

14:20 – 15:20
Dr Stuart Clark – ‘Richard Carrington’

15:20 – 15:50
Refreshments

15:50 – 16:50
Dr Bill Sheehan – ‘Mars: from the Canals to Curiosity’
17:00

The National Maritime Museum closes.
Entry to the NMM and the Royal Observatory is free but there is a charge for some of the exhibitions. Note that parking at the NMM is extremely limited – some space is available for blue badge holders who apply in advance. The NMM website shows nearby parking, and there are good connections to the Tube and DLR.
We look forward to seeing you!
Mike Frost, B.A.A. Historical Section Director
Roger Hutchins, Society for the History of Astronomy
BRITISH ASTRONOMICAL ASSOCIATION - HISTORICAL SECTION

2015 HISTORICAL SECTION MEETING – joint with the SHA
Saturday March 28th, 10.00 am
       National Maritime Museum, Greenwich
Please complete the form below and return by Friday March 20th 2015 to:

The British Astronomical Association, Burlington House, Piccadilly, London W1J ODU

You can also fax the form to 020 7439 4629, book by phone on 020 7734 4145 or e-mail this completed form to office@britastro.org (but remember that e-mails may not be secure)
	 Booking Form

	Name:

Address:

(Only required if e-mail is not available)

Post Code:

E-mail:

Contact Tel. No:

Accompanying Persons

(if any):

BAA Member?

YES / NO

BAA Member?

YES / NO

Places Required

Amount

£

BAA MEMBERS

Talks, Refreshments    −     £5 per  person 

NON-MEMBERS

Talks, Refreshments    −      £10 per person

TOTAL £   

PAYMENT METHOD Please ()

I enclose cheque or postal order made payable to:

THE BRITISH ASTRONOMICAL ASSOCIATION

OR
Please charge my Visa / Mastercard / Switch / Delta / Maestro / Amex account    

CARD NUMBER

VALID FROM                                                EXPIRES                                                              SECURITY                    SWITCH ISSUE No.

/

/

NAME ON CARD                                                                                         CARDHOLDER’S SIGNATURE

TOTAL 

£




	Event Organiser: Mike Frost     Tel 07748 251004



  Email: frostma@aol.com             
	01788 814643  (please use email after Mar 14th) 


